The Village of Sleepy Hollow, Illinois

One Thorobred Lane
Sleepy Hollow, tllinois 60118

Village Hall 426-6700 Village Clerk 428-2266
Village President 426-6822 Building Department 428-3388

Workshop Meeting of the Sleepy Hollow Village Corporate Authorities
was called to order on September 9, 1986 at 7:30 PM. Notice had
been mailed to all Board Members, Deputy Clerk, Attorney, Engineer,
Public Works Supt., The Daily Courier News; and the Herald Free
Press. Present werePresident Peterson, Trustees Shields, Cook, Hoff,
and Harris; Clerk McKeown, Engineer Whiston, Supt. of Public Works
Arnold Ross, a LWV Representative, A Free Press Reporter and 12
citizens.

Discussion on Rainbow Creek Problem centered on Solution #3 out of
6 possible solutions. Harris and Whiston will make a formal pre-
sentation of this solution at the September 16th Board Meeting.

Discussion on the Public Works Department centered on going out

to Contract for snowplowing. Comparative-costs of South Barrington
vs. Sleepy Hollow presented at the last Board Meeting were revised
after further talks with South Barrington Officials. The costs

per mile in the Comparison were actually higher for South Barrington.
The consensus of the Board was to continue with our current
arrangement and try to buy new trucks at the next auction in October.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:25 PM

Respectfully submitted

Janet McKeown Vildage Clerk



